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Fairness 
PK- 
PM-Ryder Evans-Walker 
PZ- 
1S-Leslie Lawson 
1P-Havana Evans-Walker 
2E-Jaz Baxter 
2S-  
3A-Xavier Slater 
3C-Levi Megee 
3M-Jorji Townsend 
4C-Kuen Lapale 
4S-Arman Hussaini 
4T- 
5M-Alecia Megee 
5N-Fatemeh Jafari 
    -Wawa Abdulhakim 
5R-Luseane Tapuosi 
    -Izaiah Dempsey 
    -Izzy Townsend 
6L-Nathan Peterson 
6T-Daniel Crombie-Handy 

Integrity  
PK- 
PM-Hayley Robertson 
PZ- 
1S-Leyla Millikin 
1P-Alannah Modistach 
2E- 
2S-  
3A-Lakini Aretio 
3C-Arthur Knudson 
3M-David  Le 
4C-Destiny Smith 
4S-Carol Chai 
4T- 
5M- 
5N-Hannah Staker 
5R-Havertz Le 
6L-Kaleb Shine 
6T-Tayla McKee 

Thank you everyone for continuing to be socially distant and ad-
hering to the QR codes on entry into our school.  It is all about 
doing our bit to keep ourselves safe and healthy. 
 
Student Leadership  
Our grade 5 students are working on their leadership skills and 
considering their strengths for being a school leader.  Students 
wishing to be school captains for 2022 will be making their 
speeches on Friday to students in grade 3 to 6 who will then be 
voting for who they feel will be a suitable captain for Mildura Pri-
mary School.  The student leadership team will be announced at 
our whole school strengths picnic on Wednesday 8th December 
and posted in our next newsletter 
 
Swimming Program 
Our school swimming program began again last week for the 
grade 3 and 4 students and Prep students this week and then 5/6 
students next week.  The week long program aims to build student 
water safety in and around the water.  Due to being an important 
program we make sure that all students are able to participate by 
covering the cost of pool entry and lessons.  Lessons are provid-
ed by the staff at Mildura Waves. 
 
2022 Enrolments 
We are currently setting up class lists for next year and would like 

to know enrolments for next year.  If you know of anyone wanting 
to come to our school next year ask them if they have let us 
know.  The other is, if you are intending on moving away from our 
school can you please let us know so we can pass on any infor-
mation that will help with a smooth transition. 
 
Grade 6 to Year 7 Transition 
On Tuesday 7th December all grade 6 students will be going to 
their secondary school for an orientation day.  Students are ex-
pected to be dropped off and picked up by their parents or carer, 
at heir Secondary College. 
 
Reports 
Our end of year written reports will are aiming to be sent home 
with students on Monday 13th December.  If you wish to make a 
time to discuss the reports further please make a time to meet 
with your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
Last day of term  
The last day of term for this year is Friday 17th December.  We will 
be finishing at 1.30pm.  Any bus travellers will be supervised until 
2.15pm when they will be able to catch the bus home. 
 
David Midgley 
Principal 



 

 

Sun Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat 

21 22 
Prep Swimming 

23 24 
Curriculum Day 
No students at 
school today 

25 
Prep Swimming 

26 27 

28 29 
Gr 5/6 Swimming 

30 01 
Prep Orientation 

Day 

02 03 04 

05 06 07 
Year 7  

Orientation day 

08 
Prep Orientation Day 
& parent information. 

 Session. 
Student Picnic 

09 10 11 

12 13 
Student reports 

sent home 

14 
         Gr 6  

Graduation  

15 16 17 
 

18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

17 
Last day of  

term 4 

* Please note, dates are subject to change depending on updated Covid restrictions. 

Parent Payment Arrangements for 2022 
 
Each year the Victorian Government provides funding for your child’s education - this covers buildings, 
furniture, equipment, teaching and support staff, instruction and subsidised programs. 
 
To supplement our programs, we also ask parents to consider making a financial contribution towards 
purchasing additional equipment and resources so that we can enrich your child’s learning experience.   
Any 2022 payment towards Curriculum Consumables is considered voluntary, but please be reassured 
that our school appreciates any contribution. 
 
A letter detailing 2022 Parent Payment Arrangements will be sent home to all families.  Please read 
this carefully and contact the Business Manager, Sarah Edlington, if you have any questions. 



 

 

 

IN PE WE WERE VERY LUCKY TO 

HAVE SOME GYMNASTICS COACH-

ES COME IN AND TEACH US ALL 

ABOUT GYM!! WHAT FUN WE 

HAVE HAD FOR THE PAST TWO 

WEEKS 

GYMNASTICS 

IF YOU WANT MORE 

INFORMATION ABOUT 

THE GYMNASTICS 

CLUB SEND THEM AN 

EMAIL: milduragymnas-

ticsclub@gmail.com 



 

 



 

 



 

 


